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Over the past few weeks NADCO has fielded a wide range of question on deferments, the CARES Act, 

Small Business Debt Relief provisions and the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP). We have created a 

subpage on the NADCO COVID-19 website where you can find a list of these frequently asked questions. 

NADCO continues to work with the SBA and Central Service Agent (CSA) through these unprecedented 

times. We remain committed to getting your questions answered and encourage you to stay tuned to both 

NADCO emails and the NADCO COVID-19 website. We will continue to provide additional guidance and 

update the FAQs as guidance is received.  

Click here to view the NADCO COVID-19 FAQ page. 

Thank you and stay safe! 

https://www.nadco.org/mpage/COVID19_FAQ

